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GWR September Outing at River Rocks Landing 
 

Our September outing in Gadsden, Alabama was delightfully hosted by the Genrichôs and Keeners 

who had arranged perfect weather for us all ï we were outdoors practically the whole weekend!  6 

campers and 12 members made their journey for a long weekend of fun:  Lyn Brown, Dennis & Jean 

Harrison, Franklin & Margaret Jackson, Linda Tomsett, Don & Yolanda White, and hosts: Fred & 

Kathy Genrich, and John & Leslie Keener. 

  

 
 

Our events started Thursday late afternoon with a happy hour at the Genrichôs coach followed by a 

road trip to dinner that seemed to be very long and leading us to way out in the Alabama crop fields ï 

but it was really only 16 miles away.  The conversations going to Beans and Greens Restraunt were 

 



 

2 
 

very different than the ones heading back to camp in each of our vehicles.  ñWhere in the world are we 

going - ?  Who found this place?  How did they pick it?òéé. ñOh my that was delicious and what a 

fair price too!  And can you believe it included everything?  It was all so very good!ò   I think weôll all 

come back here again! 
 

   
This was happy hour before Beans & Greens dinner.. 

Whatôs troubling your RV?  engine wonôt stay on, main 

cabin lights not working, slide-outs not sliding out right..   

Lindaôs RV got towed on her way to Gadsden to Oxford 

for the fix once a part arrived, Genrichôs had a loose wire 

(found & fixed!), Keenerôs got an extra trip to HWH in 

Iowa.  

 

Friday was Fredôs day to cook.  The morning started early for him when he put a nice boston butt in 

his smoker and got us going with his Pancake Breakfast on the Blackstone ï breakfast was excellent.   
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After breakfast some of us took off for a morning hike around the Black Creek Trails around 

Noccalula Falls.  We had a good long hike and we found the suspension bridge deep in the canyon, 

then trecked back up to our vehicles.  

 
 

  
Lyn, Linda, Leslie, Kathy, Yolanda, Don, & John          ñtheò suspension bridge over the Black Creek 

 

 


